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March 28th 2024 
 
 
 

2023-2024 BMSB SEASON 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
The current Brown Marmorated Stink Bug (BMSB) Season is soon coming to an end. 
 
 
Cargoes destined for Australia: 
 
BMSB measures remain in place for cargoes loading in China and Japan before or on April 30th 
2024.  
Turandot V2458 is therefore the last Australia bound vessel requiring BMSB treatment during 
current season.   
 
Cargoes destined for New Zealand: 
 
BMSB measures remain in place for cargoes ex China and Japan, arriving in New Zealand before 
or on April 30th.  
Viking Passama V2404 is therefore the last New Zealand bound vessel requiring BMSB treatment 
during the current season. 
 
 
For further information please see below links or contact your local Armacup representative. 
 

Seasonal measures for Brown marmorated stink bug (BMSB) - DAFF (agriculture.gov.au) 

Brown marmorated stink bug: requirements for importers | NZ Government (mpi.govt.nz) 

 

 
We would like to thank all our customers for their cooperation and understanding of the Bio Security 
requirements for both Australia as well as New Zealand. 
 
 

 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Armacup 
 

http://www.armacup.com/
https://www.agriculture.gov.au/biosecurity-trade/import/before/brown-marmorated-stink-bugs
https://www.mpi.govt.nz/import/vehicles-machinery-parts/brown-marmorated-stink-bug-requirements-for-importers/

